
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
December 10, 2019 
 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
 
File No. ER-2020-0147 Rider EEIC 
 
 
Dear Mr. Woodruff: 
 
On November 22, 2019, Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri ("Ameren Missouri" or 
"Company") submitted its Rider EEIC filing in Tracking No. YE-2020-0090, simultaneously with the 
testimony of William R. Davis supporting Rider EEIC in this matter.  
 
Subsequent to those submissions, the Company discovered two errors in the filing that impact the rates 
contained in the tariff, as well as Mr. Davis' supporting testimony and three of his schedules.  One error 
related to the earnings opportunity allocation, and the other error related to the throughput disincentive 
forecast.  Staff identified a third error regarding old rule citations contained in the tariff schedules.  
Accordingly, the corrected documents being submitted in this case are: 
 

 Corrected direct testimony of William R. Davis 

 Corrected Schedule WRD1 (reflecting three corrected tariff sheets) 

 Corrected Schedule WRD2 

 Corrected Schedule WRD3 
 
The corrected tariff sheets contained in Corrected Schedule WRD-1 are also being submitted as 
substitute tariff sheets in Tracking No. YE-2020-0090.  Specifically, the substitute tariff sheets correct the 
rate contained in Sheet No. 91.23, and update the rule citations found in Sheet No. 91.10 and 91.21.     
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Paula N. Johnson 
 
Paula N. Johnson 
Senior Corporate Counsel 


